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HO Memo #14-18
TO: 
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FROM: 
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Center for Cancer Prevention and Control

RE: 


HEDIS 2013: Measures for Colorectal, Breast and Cervical Cancer Screening in Maryland, 2010-2013 Reporting Years

This memo and associated attachments present the most current Healthcare Effectiveness Data and Information Set (HEDIS) screening measures for colorectal cancer (CRC), breast cancer, and cervical cancer in Maryland.  These data serve to update screening measures previously presented in HOM #13-16.

The HEDIS, developed by the National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA), is a standard set of measures used to assess and report on the performance and quality of a variety of services delivered by managed care plans.  The Maryland Health Care Commission (MHCC) currently reports HEDIS performance data for reporting year 2013, for eight Health Maintenance Organizations (HMOs) and their Point of Service (POS) plans that serve the commercially insured population and receive over one million dollars in Maryland premiums.  In addition, six Maryland preferred provider organizations (PPOs) were required to report HEDIS performance data for 2013 as well.

In 2013, the MHCC required that all plans report on HEDIS measures of care, including screening rates for breast cancer, cervical cancer, and CRC.  While breast cancer and cervical cancer screening have been included as HEDIS measures since the early 1990s, CRC screening was not included until 2003.  This addition of CRC screening has been an important factor not only in increasing public awareness of the importance of CRC screening, but in influencing insurers to cover routine screening services.  

Attachment 1 is a synopsis of recent HEDIS data for CRC, breast cancer, and cervical cancer screening from Maryland HMO/POS and PPO providers from the MHCC publication 2013 Health Benefit Plan Quality and Performance Report.  HMO/POS data for CRC and cervical cancer screening are presented for the reporting period 2010-2013 (services performed during calendar years [CY] 2009-2012).  PPO data for CRC and cervical cancer screening are reported for 2012-2013. Due to changes in the HEDIS measure, only data from 2013 (CY 2012) is included for HMO/POS and PPO plans for breast cancer screening. Attachment 2 contains a graph of the HEDIS measure for CRC from Maryland HMO/POS providers for 2008-2013.
Additional information on HEDIS measures and plan performance is available from the following sources:

· NCQA:  http://www.ncqa.org/HEDISQualityMeasurement.aspx 

· MHCC:  http://mhcc.dhmh.maryland.gov/healthplan/Pages/default.aspx
If you have any questions regarding this memo or HEDIS measures, please contact Kelly Richardson at 410-767-7842 or kelly.richardson@maryland.gov.  
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